
 

 

2024 S.E. QUEENSLAND 
   IOM CHAMPIONSHIPS 
              AUSTRALIA 

 

The Sunshine Coast Radio Sailing Club is pleased to announce the 2024 South 

Queensland IOM Regatta is being held on Lake Kawana at Bokarina on the Sunshine 

Coast, Queensland, Australia  – a superb location.  

Great opportunity to practice before the 2024 IOM 

World Championships being held in Gladstone, Central 

Queensland from 20th – 28th October. 

 International Visitors welcome. 

The sailing area has numerous course options, is weed free & has a raised bank for 

competitors giving excellent visibility, easy parking & good facilities. 

Full Details on our website www.scrsc.org.au 

Further details please e mail : secretary@scrsc.org.au 

  

Saturday 12th & Sunday 13th October 
 

http://www.scrsc.org.au/

